April 14,2021
Dear Ms. Gentry

Thank you for your assistance yesterday.

My wife and I reviewed the maps showing the sites of the First Baptist
Church proposed projects and the relative position of our home on Hillview.

Our conclusion is that while the church has been a good neighbor during our
seven years here, we must express our opposition to these projects.

The main building being proposed for classroom activities as well as the
expansion of parking spaces will, in our opinion, create noise and traffic that will
be disruptive to our peace and quiet. A major reason for buying our home was this
atmosphere, as well as for the wealth of wildlife that we see in our backyard, which
abuts the current church parking lot. We want that atmosphere to continue, and the
construction and use of these projects would permanently alter that.

Thus, we believe the project should be disapproved by Rochester Hills
Planning Commission.

Since we will be out of town next Tuesday, please forward our comments to
the Commission prior to or during the public meeting on April 20, 2021

Thank you.
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Robert and Joan McQﬂﬂlck
355 Hillview



